
   

Marshall Municipal Utilities 
Marshall Municipal Utilities Announces Employee of the Quarter 

MMU has announced Josh Rayl as their Employee of the Quarter for the 
quarter ending June 30, 2018. 

 

September 12, 2018:  Marshall - Marshall Municipal Utilities has announced Josh Rayl as 

their “Employee of the Quarter” for the quarter ending June 30, 2018.   

In nominating Rayl, Electric Production 

Director Carl Crawford highlighted Rayl’s 

efforts since joining MMU eleven years ago.   

“Josh has been involved in numerous 

projects within Electric Production over the 

last eleven years and is often involved in 

work for other departments as well.” 

Crawford continued, “Josh is a good self 

starter and always seems to display a ‘Can 

Do’ attitude in the performance of his work.” 

In conclusion, Crawford said, “He is a very reliable and dependable employee and is an 

asset to the Utilities.” 

Rayl began his employment with MMU in July 2007 as General Maintenance/Rover in 

Electric Production.  In March 2009, Rayl was promoted to the Systems Maintenance 

position he holds today.     
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